

## **Online Discussion Forum**

The Town of Oakville is seeking your input on the Merton Planning Study. You've already shared many ideas with us by email, phone and at public consultation meetings and we'd like to continue the discussion!

We've created the Merton Planning Study discussion forum to offer you an easy way in which to share your ideas with us and each other.

The discussion forum allows you to join the online conversation about the future of the Merton lands, share your ideas, comment on other people's ideas, and vote for ideas you like. Your ideas and comments posted in the forum will be part of the input used to inform the development of a preferred plan for the future long term use of the Merton lands.

The planning documents and background material are available on the town's website, or at the Planning Services department at Town Hall between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday.

If you have any comments or questions, please send them to:

## **Merton Planning Study Team**

Town of Oakville 1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, ON L6H 0H3 mertonstudy@oakville.ca 905-845-6601, ext. 6042 or 3968

We look forward to having you join the discussion!

## **Town project contacts:**

Charlie McConnell, MCIP, RPP Manager, Current Planning - West District Town of Oakville 905-845-6601, ext. 6042

Kirk Biggar, MCIP, RPP Senior Planner, Long Range Planning Town of Oakville 905-845-6601, ext. 3968